
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Welcome 

Welcome back to the new school year! We have had a brilliant first term back and 

are looking forward to the next few months. We have lots of exciting things planned 

from new topics to trips and visits! This terms topic is ‘Step Back in Time’, we focussed 

on dinosaurs, Egyptians and Romans.  

 

                        

Communication and interaction 

Morris Class have been learning about Dinosaurs, Egyptians and Romans through our 

sensory stories. We helped the supermarket clean up after the dinosaurs made a mess, 

we visited the Nile and went to a Roman chariot race! We are enjoying our new 

TacPac set, we love the upbeat music! 

 

                         

Morris Class 

Autumn Term 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Independence, social and emotional development 

Morris Class have been enjoying exploring the local community. We all love our 

weekly visits to the Salvation Army for their coffee morning and have made 

some lovely friendships with the people there. We have also been working very 

hard interacting with our peers and exploring the environment around the 

school, we especially love the outside areas and enjoy watching the leaves 

blow in the wind. 
 
 

 

 

Cognition and Learning 

In our cognition and learning sessions we have used our ‘Step Back in Time’ topic to 

explore different textures, colours, shapes, noises, tastes and smells. We all enjoyed 

banging the drum to make the sounds of dinosaurs walking! We also made our own 

safe sparklers for fireworks night.  

 

         

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Physical and Sensory 

Morris Class are loving having the pool back open! We are able to explore so many 

different physio positions and we also love splashing the water! We have been working 

on our physio programmes in class as well and showing good improvements in these.   

 

  
 Special news and upcoming events 

We have had a brilliant lead up to Christmas and are looking forward to the festivities. 

We were lucky enough to take part in 2 Electric Umbrella – Music Machine visits this 

term and our upper school students also enjoyed a Christmas Party, thanks to the 

President Sporting Club. 

Next term our topic is Narnia. We can’t wait to learn all about the magical life through 

the wardrobe.  

 

                                  

                   
   

 


